
LEGAL NOTICE 

 

LAKE BLUFF PARK DISTRICT 

 

COMBINED ANNUAL BUDGET AND APPROPRIATION ORDINANCE 

 

JANUARY 1, 2017 TO DECEMBER 31, 2017 

 

 

 

Public notice is hereby given that the proposed Combined Annual Budget and 

Appropriation Ordinance 2017-D of Lake Bluff Park District, Lake County, Illinois, for 

the calendar year beginning January 1, 2017 and ending December 31, 2017 will be 

available for public inspection at the Lake Bluff Park District, Blair Park Recreation 

Center, 355 West Washington Avenue, Lake County, Illinois, on February 20, 2017. 

 

Notice is further given that a public hearing on the adoption of said proposed Combined 

Budget and Appropriation Ordinance will be held at the Blair Park Recreation Center, 

Lake County, Illinois, at 6:30 p.m., on March 20, 2017. 

 

Dated February 15, 2017 

 

 

 

      Ronald Salski, Secretary 

      Lake Bluff Park District 

      Board of Commissioners 

 


